

NAME :

CLASS :

Competence Test

I. Choose the right answer by crossing (x) a, b, c, d, or e carefully!

Listen to the tape and answer the questions 1 to 5!

1. What is the text about?
 - a. The advantages and disadvantages of online learning
 - b. The pros and cons of online transportation
 - c. The pros and cons of working while studying
 - d. The advantage and disadvantage of students riding motorcycle to school
 - e. The pros and cons of learning English
2. Which one is **not** the advantages of working while studying?
 - a. Getting financial rewards
 - b. Helpful for their working experience
 - c. Studying their social behaviour
 - d. Wasting time and energy
 - e. Learning to be independent
3. Does working while studying give the students a chance to know the society and to learn to be independent?
 - a. Yes, it is.
 - b. Yes, it does.
 - c. No, it won't.
 - d. Yes, it was.
 - e. No, it doesn't.
4. People think working while studying has bad effect for students because
 - a. they might neglect their studies
 - b. they need much money for it
 - c. they are too sociable
 - d. they surely will get lower study result
 - e. they get no benefit at all

5. What should students manage when they want to study and work in the same time?
 - a. Their money and study
 - b. Their time and energy
 - c. Their good name and time
 - d. Their money and energy
 - e. Their reason and result

The text is for questions 6 to 10.

Good and Bad Effect of Television

Television becomes part of our life. Everyday, we watch television. We usually watch television after working, getting together with our family, even when we are working. As the part of our life, television has bad and good effects. People have different opinion about the negative and positive impacts of watching TV.

The bad effects most people say are TV makes us lack of movement. We stay for a long time in our TV. It's not healthy life. They also say that TV influences our daily life. So metimes we don't realize that we become more consuming after watching various ads. Some TV shows influence the way children act. The rudeness and violence come to our house without permission through television.

But, the other people say that television has a good impact. We can get much information from TV. When there is something happened in another city, we know directly, fast through the news on TV. TV also makes us relax. After working all day, we come home and turn on TV to watch funny and comedy videos.

We can conclude that TV has good and bad effects to our life. Our task is how to choose the good things and try to take away the bad one.
 Taken from: <http://www.sekolohoke.com/2012/11/Discussion-Text-About-TV.html>

6. What kind of text is it?
 - a. Report
 - b. Discussion
 - c. Review
 - d. Hortatory explanation
 - e. Procedure
7. What is the goal of the text? **HOTS**
 - a. To present the experience in watching television.
 - b. To tell how to choose a good program on television.
 - c. To persuade the readers to watch good programs only.
 - d. To tell the readers what television and the impacts are.
 - e. To give opinions about the good and bad impacts of television.
8. Which one is the **bad** effect of television?
 - a. It makes us lack of movement.
 - b. It delivers news quickly.
 - c. It entertains us.
 - d. It gives information.
 - e. It shows happiness.
9. Why do people become more consuming after watching television?
 - a. Because they have a lot of money
 - b. Because they really need the good advertised
 - c. Because television gives various ads
 - d. Because they like shopping a lot
 - e. Because television hypnotizes the audiences
10. Why does television give us unhealthy life?
 - a. We do shopping a lot.
 - b. We become familiar to rude words.
 - c. We may copy the violence.
 - d. We have lack of movement.
 - e. We get some entertainment.

The text is for questions 11 to 15.

Most people eat fast food. Everyone has heard people say how fast food is either great or horrible. As with everything people say, there is usually some truth to it. We will go over the advantages and disadvantages of fast food.

Here are the advantages of fast food. First, you can save money because fast food tends to be cheaper than the homemade meals

and dine-in restaurant. This may be the common reason why teens like to eat fast food. Second, you can also save time as there is very low or no waiting time for food to be served. There is very low or no waiting period because the food is usually prepared in just a few minutes. Besides, fast food can be found almost everywhere, which raises its popularity.

However, fast food also has disadvantages. There are two main disadvantages we'll take a look at. First, there's no doubt that fast food is made in a large scale production process. It tends to lower the overall quality of food. Second, fast food has been very fattening. The production process involved in creating fast food added a lot of greasy and fat content to foods.

In conclusion, fast food restaurants and industry as a whole have come a long way. They may save our money and time, but it may give us bad health impacts in the future. Wisely speaking, it is okay to eat fast food sometimes, and not make it as the main source of food.

11. What is the text about? **HOTS**
 - a. The development of fast food
 - b. The teen's addiction to fast food
 - c. The advantage and disadvantage of the consuming of fast food
 - d. The nutrition of fast food
 - e. The health effects of fast food
12. The followings are the good points of fast food based on the text, **except**
 - a. it is cheap
 - b. it saves our time
 - c. it is served fast
 - d. it is more delicious
 - e. it can be found anywhere
13. There is very low or no waiting period because
 - a. the food is usually prepared in just a few minutes
 - b. the fast food restaurants have so many employees
 - c. the food is already done and ready to be served
 - d. the food is produced in large scale
 - e. the employees can work fast to serve the food as fast as possible
14. The large production of fast food tends to
 - a. drop the food's nutrition
 - b. lower the food quality
 - c. make the food fattening
 - d. cause harm to the food
 - e. turn the food in bad quality

CS Dipindai dengan CamScanner

15. After we read we can conclude that it is okay to eat fast food sometimes, and not
 - a. consume it everyday
 - b. rely our nutrition to it
 - c. have it on our basic daily life
 - d. eat it whenever we want
 - e. make it as the main source of food

CS Dipindai dengan CamScanner